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Upcoming Events

Sept. 1 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion Peshtigo - 6:00-7:30 pm

Sept. 3 - Hot Lunch

Sept. 6 - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day

Sept. 12 - CEA Meeting 10:30

Sept. 25 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Sept. 30 - School Pictures

September Birthdays

Sept. 19 - Brady Charapata

Sept. 22 - Noah Hartwig

Sept. 27 - Vivian Sobeck

Sept. 29 - Lincoln Behnke

Sept. 30 - Sawyer Kamps



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be hamburgers provided by the Schwittay family. The cost is $2

per person. We are still looking for volunteers to serve hot lunch throughout the school

year, so if you would be willing to help, please go to the Signup Genius on our school

website and select a date. If you have any questions regarding hot lunch, please contact

Mrs. Sargent either by email at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at

920-228-1563.  We are so grateful to all our parents who provide our hot lunches.

School Theme

Our school theme this year is: He alone is my rock and my salvation. He is my fortress,

I will never be shaken.  It is taken from Psalm 62:2.

Chapel

Our first chapel service will be this Friday, September 3rd at 8:10 in church. Parents and

members are welcome to attend.

Mission Offering

For our 1st semester mission offering, we have

chosen WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This

organization provides valuable assistance to

people around the world who are suffering from

the effects of floods, fires, earthquakes and other

catastrophes. With the recent earthquake in Haiti and the devastation caused by

Hurricane Ida, our offerings will be of great help. Mission offerings will be collected on

Friday as the children go to chapel in church.

Our total mission offering for the second semester last school year was $735.34 which

was sent to Camp Phillip in Wautoma, WI.  Thank you for your generous giving.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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CEA

The CEA (Christian Education Association) will hold its first meeting of the 2021-2022

school year, on Sunday, September 12 starting after the 9:30 church service.

The CEA is St. John’s Parent/Teacher Organization. All parents of children at St. John

are CEA members. The CEA organizes school outings, plans fundraisers, allocates

money to the school for special projects, and much more. You are an active participant

in your child’s education through the CEA.

We would like to thank our CEA, and especially for hostingCody and Johanna Maedke

the Family Swim Night on August 20, as a welcome to our new families and getting

ready to head back to school.  It was a fun evening and enjoyed by all who could attend.

Lutheran Pioneers

Children from Grades 1-8 who are interested in joining Lutheran Pioneers, there will be a

meeting tonight, September 1, at Zion, Peshtigo starting at 6:00 pm. For more

information regarding this ministry, please contact Zion’s Youth Minister Alex Enter at

715-733-0899.

Tuition Payments

Those making monthly payments should look for an email reminder next week.

Payments can be given to Mrs. Sargent in the school office or mailed to the school.

Immunizations

Just a reminder for parents to please ensure that your child’s immunizations are up to

date.  If you need a waiver form, please contact Mrs. Sargent.

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Our school will be participating in the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade this year on

September 25.  More information will be coming soon.
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